## **Information Letter no. 33-2014**

## Important Information

Dear Member Federations,

Please take note that with immediate effect the EFC licences (credits) for the coming Cadet Circuit and U-23 season will cost 15 EUR each. This decision was taken at the meeting of the Executive Committee in Strasbourg on 5<sup>th</sup> June 2014. The following EFC/CEE Congress on 6<sup>th</sup> June was informed accordingly.

Best regards,

Max W.F. Geuter General Secretary

General Secretariate
Postfach 1138
D-82 179 Groebenzell-Muenchen
Email: secretariate@eurofencing.info

www.eurofencing.info